
Back to School STEM Organization 
Once	again	summer	has	come	to	an	end,	even	faster	than	last	year.	Now	it’s	time	to	get	back	to	school	
and	get	organized	again	for	the	new	routine.	Easier	said	than	done!	One	thing	to	not	loose	site	of	is	

STEM!	Exposing	children	to	STEM	gives	them	the	opportunity	to	explore	STEM	related	topics.	Having	a	
designated	area	for	all	the	supplies	will	make	it	easier	to	stay	organized.		There	are	many	options,	

depending	on	your	space	and	the	amount	of	supplies	you	keep	on	hand.	The	dollar	store	is	a	great	place	
to	find	containers	or	even	carts.	Think	about	the	endless	possibilities	for	STEM	experiments	and	crafts	if	

you	have	a	designated	creation	area!	

										 					 	

	

Any	questions,	contact	Annette	King	at	twinkings2@gmail.com!	


